

OUR VERY OWN TOUR BUS!



The members of Wild Rose Toastmasters arrived in style at the Spring Conference in Saskatoon in a bus labelled "Wild Rose". Don't get excited -- we don't **own** the bus, it was chartered by Jean Roska out of Westlock.

The trip by bus to Saskatoon was great fun, and it is now time to plan to attend the **next** conference in Regina. It is past the time for the \$90.00 ultra early bird special, but if you pick up an early bird registration at the meeting, you can qualify for the \$99.00 early bird special if you mail it before October 1st.

The conference takes place in Regina, Saskatchewan November 8 - 10, 1991. The Tall Tales intest, Evaluation and Table Topics Contests are part of the proceedings, as well as educational sessions, fellowship and fun!

Plan to attend, and pick up your registration to qualify for the "Early Bird Special" rate!

WE NEED MORE MEMBERS!



Wild Rose Toastmasters Club presents a unique for opportunity advanced toastmasters to continue to grow in their Toastmaster skills. There are some clubs which meet in the morning or at noon, and it is difficult for them schedule some of the advanced manual presentations within their time allotment. If you know Toastmasters who have attained CTM status, and are anxious to proceed to the next level, why not bring them to one of our meetings and encourage them to join us?

SEPTEMBER: THE KEY TO SUCCESS!

Our September meeting should be interesting and challenging. We are planning to have a presentation about Keynote Addresses -- what are they and how do we go about preparing for one?

Other "keys" will be presented as well, so plan to attend, and bring a guest!

When you are making a success of something, it's not work. It's a way of life. You enjoy yourself because you are making your contribution to the world.

ANDY GRANATELLI

HELP YOUR COMMUNITY

Physiotherapy The Department Rehabilitation Services, University Hospital has some of its members preparing papers which they are going to present to various audiences. They are going to do a "dress rehearsal" of these presentations on Friday, November 1st and have asked for some Toastmasters to give them feedback on how they could be improved. The sessions will last all day, and there are twelve speakers to be evaluated. The task could be shared by three people in the morning, and three people in the afternoon which would mean that each Toastmaster would be evaluating two speakers.

This is a chance to take your skills out to the community to serve others. If you are interested in participating in this event, please contact Peter Kossowan, DTM.

It doesn't matter who pays your salary; you are always working for yourself.

A sharp tongue and a brilliant mind are never found in the same skull.

When somebody says, "It's only money," it usually isn't **his** money.

Sign on church bulletin board: "If you have troubles, come in and tell us about them. If you have none, come in and tell us how you do it."

An economist talks about something he doesn't understand, and tries to make you think it's your fault.

Intelligence is a lot like money. If you don't reveal how little you have, people will treat you as though you have a lot.